Gaines, Lori

From: Carol Karas

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 1:24 PM
To: Bennett, Steve

Subject: Temporary ban on new oil wells

Dear Supervisor Bennett,

My husband and | wholeheartedly support your proposed temporary ban on the drilling of oil wells. The protection of
the Fox Canyon aquifer from petroleum byproduct pollution should be a major goal for the entire Ventura County Board
of Supervisors. EIA should be mandatory.

Sincerely,

Carol and Jim Karas



